
 
 
 

Department of Computer Science 
 
 

for   I Year BA Students -2022-23 

  I Year BA 

Students was organized by department of Computer Science on 10
th

December 

2022 in Seminar Hall of our college. 

There was a colorful welcome followed by lighting of the lamp. It was 

accompanied by a melodious invocation of Lord Ganesha. It was followed by a 

welcome speech given by the Shruthi N. 

Program was inaugurated by our resource person Balaji. P, CEO, 

Sprint Shell Technologies. The Chief Guest praised the entire event a lot. 

IQAC Co-ordinator, Prof. Chidanandamurthy delivered a speech 

regarding importance of workshop and also motivate the students. 

The program is presided by our beloved Principal Dr. Jayaswamy. He 

honored the guests. The whole details about workshop and its beneficial 

information was given by Department HOD Prof Mahesha S. Vote of thanks 

speech was given by Mrs. Hemavati. And it was followed by Technical Session 

by Balaji. P. 

Our faculty members Smt.Padmavathi K.V, Sri. Irfan Ahmed, Smt 
Nanda K V, were presented in the program. The whole program was anchored 
by Sri. Mallesh Babu. 

 
Total Participants:97







 

                       Program Schedule 
 

Morning Session 

10:00Am -12:30PM Session 1 Balaji P 
Web Developer and Founder Sprint Shell 

Technologies, Bangalore 

                                                                 Lunch -Break 

 

01:00 PM-03:00PM 

 

Session-2 
Balaji P 

Web Developer and Founder Sprint 
Shell Technologies, Bangalore 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 








